To:- planning@rutland.gov.uk

PLANNING APPLICATION REFERENCE 2015/1130/FUL New Livestock Building,
The Avenue, Exton, Rutland

| write on behalf of the South Lincolnshire and Rutland Local Access Forum.
Local Access Forums (LAFs) advise decision making organisations (such as local
authorities) about making improvements to public access for outdoor recreation
and sustainable travel.

The LAF objects to the above planning application on the grounds that it is
likely that the site of the proposed building lies over the route of a historic
public right of way. Should the landowner be prepared to dedicate an
alternative suitable diverted route the LAF would withdraw its' objection.
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